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Dear Dr Gregory and Members of CCAM: 

 

The Head of the Department of Justice Studies (JS) was pleased to meet with CCAM on October 

11 2022 to deliver a written and verbal response to the external JS Academic Unit Review report 

which was received on June 30 2022. That meeting was helpful and provided insightful 

comments and questions from members.  

 

JS is thankful for the written CCAM feedback received on December 20 2022. JS accepts the 

encouragement and recommendations to:  

 
1) develop a plan that clearly states unique attributes but is congruent with the University of 
Regina’s 2020-2025 Strategic Plan, All Our Relations, kahkiyaw kiwâhkômâkaninawak;  
2) critically examine [our] program and courses delivered therein; and  
3) seek out strategic partnerships with other departments within the university. 

 

Please accept this as our formal written response and supplement to our initial response dated 

October 11 2022 (attached). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 
Dr Stuart Wilson 

Head, Department of Justice Studies  

Faculty of Arts 


